
 
 
 

Bulletin, Newsletter & Social Media Announcements 
 

 
Please use the following (or something similar) in your bulletins and newsletters in the weeks 
prior to Epworth’s Annual Mother’s Day Offering. These are also great for social media posts! If 
you would like the ease of “copy/paste” please visit www.epworthchildrenshome.org to 
download the document or contact Sherri Mims at 803-256-7394 or smims@epworthsc.org.  
 
EPWORTH IS OUR MINISTRY! Did you know that in the last year Epworth Children’s Home 
served over 1,000 children and families through our statewide programs? Each of these children 
had this opportunity because of United Methodist churches in South Carolina who embrace and 
provide for this ministry in support of the children and families in our state. We will participate in 
the annual Mother’s Day Offering on Sunday, May 14th, 2023, to benefit the children who call 
Epworth home, as well as each child and family touched by Epworth’s ministries. Please be in 
prayerful consideration of what God is calling you to give to this valuable and life changing 
ministry. For more information about Epworth Children’s Home, visit them online at 
www.epworthchildrenshome.org. 
 
TRANSFORM A CHILD’S FUTURE. Each year, Epworth Children’s Home provides care to 
children in our own communities who have experienced abuse, neglect, and loss. Epworth’s 
care breaks the destructive cycle and encourages children to aim higher in life. The physical, 
emotional, academic, and spiritual care they receive transforms their lives. On Sunday, May 
14th, 2023, our congregation will support Epworth by collecting the Annual Epworth Mother’s 
Day Offering. We invite you to give generously to the children impacted by Epworth’s care and 
programs. Epworth does not receive apportionments from the United Methodist Conference. 
This offering is our opportunity to support this vital ministry. For more information, please visit 
Epworth online at www.epworthchildrenshome.org.  
 
DON’T FORGET YOUR MOTHERS OR EPWORTH CHILDREN'S HOME NEXT SUNDAY! 
Next week is Mother’s Day. We will buy flowers, call the mothers in our lives, and remember 
those mothers who have impacted our lives in the past. Most of the children served by Epworth 
Children's Home will not be celebrating Mother’s Day with their birth mothers. Instead, they will 
be surrounded by loving staff, and foster parents who walk with them daily to provide spiritual, 
educational, emotional, and physical support. Consider what God is calling you to give to 
support our church’s ministry to the children in South Carolina. Your generous contribution to 
our church’s ministry enables transformation to happen for the children who call Epworth home. 
Epworth does not receive apportionments from the United Methodist Conference. This offering 
is our opportunity to support this vital ministry. For more information about Epworth Children's 
Home, visit them online at www.epworthchildrenshome.org. 
 
TODAY WE GIVE TO THE EPWORTH MOTHER’S DAY OFFERING! Today our church will 
receive the Annual Epworth Mother’s Day Offering to provide loving care, safety, and services 
for the children at Epworth Children's Home. Please find information about Epworth and the 
Mother’s Day Offering on the bulletin insert. Epworth does not receive apportionments from the 
United Methodist Conference. This offering is our opportunity to support this vital ministry. Give 
generously by using the envelope provided for you in the bulletin. For more information about 
Epworth Children's Home, visit them online at www.epworthchildrenshome.org where you can 
also choose to make a secure credit card donation or enroll for monthly contributions.   

 

http://www.epworthchildrenshome/

